
 

 

 

Thursday 5th November 2020 

 

School Photographs – Important information 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Tuesday 10th November the school photographer is coming to photograph the pupils at the 
Upper and Lower Site at Cypress school. 

 

Due to restrictions, as a result of COVID-19, children will be individually photographed. Sibling 
photographs will not be taken unless they are twins (or triplets!), to ensure that pupils do not mix 
with children out of their ‘bubbles’.   

 

Each child will be given individual order slips with a QR code. This will enable parents/carers to 
order the photographs online.  This will be the only way to order photos. No orders will be 
taken through the school offices.  

 

Thank you for your support in this matter. We are pleased that we are able to have school photos 
this year and appreciate your support with the new arrangements.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

                       

Georgina Roberts         

Acting Head of School (Lower) 

 

 

 

Nikki Carpenter 

Head of School (Upper) 

 


